
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021
Date: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 4:56:43 PM

Committee Secretary
Economics and Governance Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my opposition to the Queensland Government’s proposed

extension of emergency powers through the Public Health and Other Legislation (Further

Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021.

There is NO emergency! This “virus” has never been isolated, has an over 99.97% recovery

rate (better than influenza) and the figures of death worldwide were an absolute

fabrication. Evidence of this can be found on the US Centre for Disease Control’s own

website. The PCR tests are not accurate, and have been set to give many false positives.

Therefore, any extension of the already unconstitutional state of emergency powers must

not be considered.

Our freedom is not given to us by governments, but is God-given - something that no

elected official has the right to take away from anyone. To attempt to do so has no place in

Australia – it is nothing short of tyranny.

The pushing of an experimental, untested vaccine on the people of the world is criminal

and any suggestion of the need for a vaccination passport is also a total overreach of

government power. 

 How can people give informed

consent when the vaccination insert only has printed ‘left intentionally blank’?

The pain and suffering inflicted on the people of Queensland by this government’s inability

to handle this situation in a calm and measured way, is astronomical. No family can ever

get back those loved that committed suicide, or have died from the vaccination, the

financial losses they’ve suffered, or the special times they’ve missed out on. Meanwhile,

our Enterprise Bargaining Agreement has been put on hold, yet I notice our MP’s have had

salary increases and will continue to do so over the next two years. Are we really “in this

together”?

Therefore, I re-iterate that I am completely opposed to this bill.

Yours sincerely

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension 
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 530

Page 1



Alison Probst
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